BILL RICHARDSON Mark E. Fesmire, P.E.
Governor ' Director
Joanna Prukop 0il Conservation Division

Cabinet Secretary

December 30, 2004

Mrs. Juanita Farrell
ConocoPhillilps Co.
5525 HWY 64
Farmington NM 87401

RE: Hamner 2A, C-28-27N-09W, API 30-045-24161

Mrs. Juanita Farrell:

The 2004 Packer Leakage Test on the referenced well indicates communication between
the producible zones. In order to comply with Rule #112A, you are hereby directed to
initiate remedial activity and retest the well to show separation of the zones prior to April

4, 2005. Notify the Aztec OCD in time to witness the retest.

Reference RBDMS-CTP0436532358 on your sundries and any other communication
regarding this failure and repair.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 16.

Sincerely yours,

AL 7 Lo

Charlie T. Perrin
Acting District Supervisor
cperrin@state.nm.us
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